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Important Notes Dear Everyone, 
 

This week has continued to be full of fantastic learning for 
the children.  It has also been lovely to be able to have      
transition day this year so that the children could meet and 
get to know their new teachers for next year.   
 

We are really pleased to welcome Mrs    
Craven and Miss Coyle who have really   
enjoyed meeting the Year 1 and Year 2 
children and I know they can’t wait to be 
here every day. 
 

You will see in the notice below that we have managed to 
secure a photographer for Friday.  Year 4 children can bring 
in their PE kit on that day to change into if you  prefer the 
photograph in school uniform. 
 

Monday will also be a day to wear your football shirts or red, 
white and blue.  Whatever the result we will still be           
supporting a fabulous football team that have got to a Euro 
Championship Final. 
 

School reports will be coming home to you next 
Friday so look out for those. If there is a legal      
reason why you might require more than 1 copy  
please speak to Mrs Belcher. 
 

Enjoy the weekend, Enjoy Sunday…. It’s coming 
home !!! 

Year 6 Leavers Events  

Meal - Monday 19th July  

Party - 4-6pm Tuesday 

20th July 

REMINDER 

All afterschool sports club 

and gardening club have 

now finished for this       

academic year. 

Please bring water bottles 

to school every day 

 

 

 

 

Marks and Spencer Longbridge  
6th July - 2nd August 2021 

End of Term Photos 

As we were unable to have our usual school 

photographs earlier this academic year, we 

have arranged for Aperture portraits to 

come into school on Friday 16th July to take 

end of year photographs of the children.        

Aperture portraits will provide details of 

how you can order the photos online via their 

secure website and the photographs will be 

sent directly to you at your home address. 

School closes at the end of 

the school day on Tuesday 

20th July.  All children     

return to school on Monday 

6th September  

Welcome 



PE  

Don’t forget, children can            

wear sports clothing to school on the 

days they do PE. 
 

Monday Year 3 

Tuesday Year 1 

Wednesday Year 2 & RS 

Thursday Year 5, Year 6 & RF 

Friday Year 4 
 

Please note that appropriate sports-

wear is: 

Plain White T Shirt 

Jogging Bottoms/Shorts 

Trainers 

School Jumper 

This weeks house point 

winners are: 

Spielberg 

Well done! 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Well done to the 111 children that have been     

nominated.  This week’s winners are: 
Reception – Joaisha & Olivia 

Year 1 - Finley & Poppy  
Year 2 - Hameeda & Esmai 

Year 3 - Fatishbram & Zayna 
Year 4 - Mehr & Chloe 
Year 5 - Khora & Grace 
Year 6 - Ayaan & Ianis 

It would be great if you could share a picture 
with us of you enjoying your special treat by 

emailing us at:  
enquiry@turvesgreen.excelsiormat.org 

 Lunch Rota 

Week Beginning          
12th July 2021 

Reception Dining room 

Year 1 Classroom 

Year 2 Dining room 

Year 3 Classroom 

Year 4 Dining room 

Year 5 Classroom 

Year 6 Dining room 

Handwriting Heroes 

RS -  Berat 

RF - Kieon 

1FG - Maximus 

1H - Rocco 

2M - Poppy 

2W - Kayci-May 

3J - Fatishbram 

3PE - Olivia-Rose 

4M –Madison 

4H – Natalia 

5D -  Jessie 

5B -  Logan 

6B - Madison 

6M - Ayuub 

Mathletics/TT Rockstars 

 

Year 3 - Melody & Hayley 

Year 4 - Arsham & Lacey 

Year 5 - Finlay 

Year 6 - Lucy & Joshua 


